


DO NOT DISREGARD
Dear Customer,
	We at the North Fayette County Municipal Authority are reaching out regarding The Department of Environmental Protection (EAP) launching a Lead and Copper Rule.  The Lead and Copper Rule (LCR) is a United States Federal Regulation that protects public health by minimizing Lead (Pb) and Copper (Cu) levels in drinking water, primarily by reducing water corrosivity.  Lead and Copper enter drinking water mainly from corrosion of (Pb) and (Cu) containing plumbing materials.  
Attached on the back of this form is information that best describes the water service system.  Please review the information and identify what type of service you have coming to your home (from the curb stop or meter pit).  If unknown, please write unknown, also what type of service is in your home (coming thru the wall).  Please fill out the space below with the most information as possible.  Please return the form with your next bill in the return envelope provided.  
The Fayette County Municipal Authority is taking action to identify what we use on our side to follow the Lead and Copper Rule.  We at the North Fayette County Municipal Authority are asking for your help to identify yours.  The deadline for this project is October 16. 2024.  If you have any questions or are unsure about any information, please call NFCMA 724-626-1211.
Customers Name: __________________________________________________________
Customers Address: ________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
Customers Phone Number: ______________________________________________
Circle Service Type Below
Service Going to Home (From Curb Stop or Meter Pit)
· [bookmark: _Hlk127185549]Copper
· Lead
· Plastic
· Galvanized
Service Inside Home (Coming Thru the Wall)
· Copper
· Lead
· Plastic
· Galvanized


